
Birmingham Primary School No. 5048 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,                7th February 2018 
 

Information Night - Grade 1 
In Room 106 

Wednesday 14th February, 2018 
6.00 – 7.00 pm 

 
We strongly urge all parents to attend as it will provide an opportunity for teachers to explain the school 
directions for 2018, outline the programs and the curriculum for the year, special activities and events that 
will be held and discuss the expectations of your child, and how you can support their learning at home.  
 
Please note this is NOT an interview evening.  There will be interviews for all families the following week.  
All bookings for Interviews will again be done Online.  A notice will be sent home later this week to explain 
the process. 
 
     
Trish Enzinger 
Principal 
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